
 

January 20, 2015 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Ron Ryckman, Jr., Chairperson 

House Committee on Appropriations 

Statehouse, Room 111-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Ryckman: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2010 by Legislative Post Audit Committee 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2010 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2010 would allow the Division of Post Audit to conduct information technology 

audits, as directed by the Legislative Post Audit Committee.  Information technology audit work 

could include data mining of electronic records and continuous audits of ongoing information 

technology projects. 

 

 According to the Division of Post Audit, any additional audit work performed as a result 

of the enactment of HB 2010 would be done by its existing staff.  As a result, the bill would have 

no fiscal effect. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Rick Riggs, Post Audit  


